

Joseph D. Peters Renaissance Productions, Ltd. P.O. Box 582 San Dimas, CA 91773 Re: "Shadow of the Werewolf"

Dear Joseph,

As the agent for Andrea Barbieri, I wish to state with this letter that Mrs. Barbieri is interested in your feature film project titled: "Shadow of the Werewolf".

Mrs. Barbieri has read your script. She found it to be very interesting and would love to be in the film.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Gustavo Fischer

Contacto: Tommy Pashkus

Gustavo Fischer

Tel/Fax (54+11) 4832-5575

Arenales 3648, 7°B (C1425BEX) Buenos Aires, Argentina

e-mail: qustavo@tommypashkusagencia.com

http://www.tommypashkusagencia.com/